
Over the past few weeks, we’ve been slowly releasing small handfuls of properties onto
the live network, allowing for more home connections throughout the village. Over 800
properties across the two villages now have access to future-proof full fibre broadband. 

In June you may have noticed works pick up throughout Stocksfield, as we make major
headway preparing the next area to go live. We’re just about ready to release the next
large group, containing 330 properties. To coincide with this release, we will be holding
another community event. This will give you the opportunity to talk one-on-one with our
team about how this fibre upgrade can improve your everyday. More details of this free
event are to come. 

STOCKSFIELD AND MICKLEY

Those with signed contracts in this area,
might spot our FTTP installation team
proving their lead-ins. This means they’re
checking the line-of-site, or underground
ducts, between the network and your
house so that your installation
appointment is as seamless as possible. 

Once your lead-in has been surveyed and
your property is released onto the live
network, Hannah or Elle from our
installations team will contact you with
available times for your installation
appointment. 

If you’re yet to be sign up, it’s not too late.
Please contact the Northumberland team
directly on their new landline:
01914067153. 

Or, sign-up independently online in less than five minutes:
https://fusionfibregroup.co.uk/coverage-postcode-checker/

There’s still work to be done, but we are proud of the quality of work which has been
produced this year. The team will continue to work consistently to deliver your network,
as efficiently as possible. Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we work to
bring full fibre connectivity to Stocksfield and Mickley

Please note, due to the nature of fibre networks, not all properties on the above streets will be made live.

https://fusionfibregroup.co.uk/coverage-postcode-checker/

